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Connecticut State Board of Accountancy 
Meeting Minutes 

May 2, 2017 
 
The Connecticut State Board of Accountancy meeting scheduled for May 2, 2017 is 
cancelled.  The next scheduled meeting of the Connecticut State Board of Accountancy 
is June 1, 2017 at 10:00 a.m. in Meeting Room J, 450 Columbus Boulevard, Hartford, 
Connecticut. 


